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MEMORANDUM
To: All City of Corpus Christi Engineering and Architectural Consultants
From: J.H. Edmonds, P.E., Director of Engineering Services
Date: August 22, 2019

Subject:  Construction Contract Front End Documents

The City’s Construction Contract Front End Documents, Division 00 and Division 01, have been updated
to remove bid documents, as they will be prepared by the City Contracts and Procurement Department.
The new Contract Documents are available on the City of Corpus Christi website at:

https://www.cctexas.com/promo/standards-contracts

The most current version of all Front End Documents are to be used on all Projects which have not yet been
issued for bid. If a Project has already been through a 100% review, please check with the City PM for
direction.

If you have any questions, please contact the designated City Project Manager or contact Engineering
Services at (361) 826-3500.
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J.H. Edmonds, P.E. Date
Director of Engineering Services




